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PUBLIC REALM IMPROVEMENTS FEEDBACK FORM


 
We would appreciate if you could take the time to provide feedback on the draft proposals by filling in this form: 

The Principles

Q.1: 	Do you support the principle of a public realm scheme that will improve the following streets in your area: Peter’s Hill, Boundary Street, Shankill Terrace, Shankill Road, and Townsend Street?



    	YES 		NO

The Design Proposals

Q.2: 	Do you believe these proposals will enhance the public realm and create an attractive and welcoming environment along the Lower Shankill Road?

YES 		NO



Q.3:	Do you believe the proposed improvements to the traffic junction at Millfield, Peter’s Hill, Carrick Hill and North Street will improve crossing points and create a more pedestrian friendly environment?  
	
[image: ]

YES 		NO


Q.4:	Are there any improvements we could make to the proposals?

    	YES 		NO[image: ]
[image: ]


If yes, please outline these below:







The Consultation Process

Q.5:	Do you feel this consultation process has enhanced your understanding of the Shankill Public Realm project? 

   	 YES 		NO



										    

If no, please state the reasons why:

:






Q.6:	Please outline any other issues, ideas or views on the proposed public realm improvements along the Shankill Road. 








Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Address: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
E-Mail: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Thank you for your comments. Please return the feedback form by:
· Scanning the completed form and emailing it to: pacc@rpsgroup.com
· Posting the form to: Shankill Road Public Realm Project, RPS, Elmwood House, 74 Boucher Road, Belfast BT12 6RZ

The feedback received during this consultation will be considered in the final design and submitted with the planning application.  The implementation and delivery of the project will be subject to funding, economic appraisal and the availability of public resources.

Note: Any comments you make to us during this process are not representations to the Planning Authority and do not in any way affect your statutory right to make representations to the Planning Authority, with regard to any application submitted to them, in respect of this proposal.
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